
Request for Qualifications No. 21-110 

Engineering and Design Services 

GDOT PI # 0017808 

Peachtree Creek Greenway from Briarwood Road to SR 155 – Phase III 

 

 

SELECTION OF FINALISTS 
 
The City of Brookhaven is pleased to announce the selection of the following firms as 
finalists regarding the above RFQ 21-110. 

 
 

• Heath & Lineback Engineers, Inc. 
• Kimley – Horn and Associates  
• Moffatt & Nichol  


